
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd October 2023 
 
Christmas Calendar dates 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
6th December – Christmas Play - Cinders 
 
Come and join us and watch our fabulous performance of Cinders. Performances will 
take place as below. Further details regarding this event and tickets will follow. 
Wednesday 6th Dec – 1.30pm 
Wednesday 6th Dec – 6.00pm 
 
8th December – Lady Manners Christmas Concert 
 
We have been invited to Lady Manners to watch their Christmas Concert. We will 
leave after dinner and be back in time for pick up. 
 
11th December- Christingle 
 
At the Parish Church 6pm. All welcome. 
  
18th December –Panto 
 
This year we will be going to Buxton Opera House. Separate letter with details to 
follow.  
 
19th December – Christmas dress up day. 
 
Come to school in your Christmas jumpers or dress your school uniform up with some 
tinsel or something Christmassy! 
 
19th December - Christmas Dinner Day 
 
Children who do not have dinners are invited to join us. The cost of the Christmas 
dinner is £3.25. If your child would like a dinner on this day, please log on to Parent 
Pay and pay for this by 12th November. 
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19th December – Christmas songs at the Vicarage 
 
The whole school will be visiting The Vicarage care home to perform Christmas songs 
to the residents. 
  
22nd December – Christmas Party Dinner and Disco 
 
Children who do not have dinners are invited to join us. The cost of the Christmas 
dinner is £3.25. If your child would like a dinner on this day, please log on to Parent 
Pay and pay for this by 12th November. Christmas Discos will take place in the 
afternoon. Party clothes can be bought into school to change into for the afternoon. 
 
 
Last day of term is Friday 22nd December. We return to school Monday 8th 
January 2024 
 
Many thanks  
 

Sarah Owens 
 
 


